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Mail in voting works! All can take time with their ballots, studying the texts, the Voter’s 

Pamphlet, and other sources. Mail in ballots allow all to vote when they have time, 

and over time. Requiring citizens to appear in person, on one day, is meant to, and 

will, disenfranchise many-those unable to take time from work or other obligations, 

those without transportation, those who physically cannot wait in line, as well as 

others. Oregon’s vote by mail system works and we want to keep it! 


